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TOWN CLERK
TOWN OF WESTWOQQOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
690 Canton Street

The Westwood Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 25, 2019 at 7:00 PM in the
Champagne Meeting Room at the Carby Street Municipal Office Building, 50 Carby Street,
Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding an application filed by New Cingular Wireless PCS, L1LC
on behalf of AT&T, for a Wireless Communication Overlay District (WCOD) and an Environmental
Impact & Design Review (EIDR), pursuant to Section 7.3 and Section 9.4 of the Westwood Zoning
Bylaw. The Applicant proposes to modify its existing base station by: installing one (1) additional skid
mount; collocate three (3) new antennas on the new skid mount for a total of fifteen (15) panel antennas;
and shifting the existing panel antennas to achieve proper antenna separation. AT&T will also install four
(4) additional Remote Radio Units (RRUs) and one (1) surge arrestor, cable and fiber, as well as replace
equipment within the equipment room on the roof of 690 Canton Street, Westwood, MA 02090. The
property also known as Assessor's Map 37, Lot 009. The property is located in the Wireless
Communications Overlay District (WCOD) and the Industrial (I) zoning district.

The plans and application are available for viewing on the Town’s website under “Current Applications
Link” for the Planning Board Applications at www.westwoodpermit.org.  You may also view the
material between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Thursday, and 8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on
Friday at the office of the Planning Board at the Carby Street Municipal Building at 50 Carby Street.
Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the
Planning Board. If you cannot attend the hearing please submit comments in writing to the Planning
Office at the below address or by email to amccabe @townhall.westwood.ma.us at least three business
days in advance.
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